
Student Photo Orders – November 4, 2019 

 

Although today was the original due date for individual 

student photo orders, we are extending it until 

Wednesday, November 6th by 2:30pm.  

 

Please note, you can hand in your orders to your 

teacher/office or place your order online.  

 

If for some reason you misplace your child(ren)’s proof 

sheet, you can call Lifetouch directly at 1-866-443-9650.  

 

Thank you 

Latimer Road Elementary 

 


